Position

POSITION ON NET-ZERO
INDUSTRY ACT

Please find below FEDIL’s position on the Net-Zero Industry Act, the legislative
proposal by the European Commission, as a crucial element to the European
Green Deal Industrial Plan.

READ THE POSITION

We are the Voice of Luxembourg‘s Industry


https://fedil.lu/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/2023_05_Net-Zero-Industry-Act.pdf
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